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Comments: As a full-time resident of Teton Valley who enjoys all seasons of recreation opportunity at and in the

area surrounding Grand Targhee Resort, I support some but not all of the proposed development plans.  I believe

development within the current resort boundaries is a reasonable path forward that balances the desire for

growth and expansion of recreation opportunity with various other important factors.  I think it is also important to

consider: impacts on wildlife and wildlife habitat in and around Grand Targhee, impacts of continued increase in

recreational use of public land in and around Teton Canyon (where resources and infrastructure already seem

strained beyond capacity at times), and impacts on the resources and infrastructure of the surrounding local

communities (Alta, Driggs, Victor, Tetonia) that would be necessary to support expansion of Grand Targhee

Resort. 


